
                                                                                     
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we are now in flu and cold season, we ask that you please do not send your child 
to preschool if they are at all unwell.  
 
Also If you have to give them Calpol, to enable them to attend, this can mask an 
illness and spread through the children and staff, and therefore in this situation 
please keep them at home. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation with this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
Jo Russell 
 
 


